
Provider Bulletin #16 
Targeted Case Management (TCM)-Provider Qualifications and 

Conflict Free Requirements 

The Division of Developmental Disabilities posted Provider Bulletin #16-Targeted Case 
Management (TCM)-Provicer Qualifications and Conflict Free Requirements.  The bulletin 
was approved by Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services through a State Plan 
Amendment.  The purpose of the provider bulletin is to notify providers of revised case 
manager qualifications and conflict free requirements.   
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https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/provider-bulletin-16
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=tnhm5d5ab.0.0.eqztinjab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=https%3A%2F%2Fdmh.mo.gov%2Fdd%2Fdocs%2Fproviderbulletin16.pdf

